
 

 

 

UNION PACIFIC RAILROAD INCREASING TRAIN SPEED ON LINE 

IN SAGINAW, TEXAS  

Warning Signals Upgraded at Grade Crossings on Rail Line 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:  

SPRING, Texas, (9/07/2009) – Union Pacific Railroad will increase the speed of its trains 

from 10 miles per hour to 49 mph on a mile of its rail line located in Saginaw, Texas. The 

increase affects the grade crossings located between Minton Road and McLeroy Boulevard on 

the rail line that generally parallels Business 287.  

The train speed will increase by five miles per hour each week starting on Monday, 

September 7. Trains currently operate through the area at 10 mph due to operating constraints.  

Recent signal improvements will permit the higher speed.  

More than $1 million were made available through federal and state signal programs that 

funded the crossing improvements. Gates were installed at Industrial Boulevard and the McLeroy 

and Hicks Field Road grade crossings.  

The increased train speeds will allow Union Pacific trains to operate more efficiently and 

motorists to experience less time waiting at crossings.   

About Union Pacific

 Union Pacific Corporation owns one of America's leading transportation companies. Its 
principal operating company, Union Pacific Railroad, links 23 states in the western two-thirds of 
the country. Union Pacific serves many of the fastest-growing U.S. population centers and 
provides Americans with a fuel-efficient, environmentally responsible and safe mode of freight 
transportation. Union Pacific's diversified business mix includes Agricultural Products, 
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Automotive, Chemicals, Energy, Industrial Products and Intermodal. The railroad emphasizes 
excellent customer service and offers competitive routes from all major West Coast and Gulf 
Coast ports to eastern gateways. Union Pacific connects with Canada's rail systems and is the 
only railroad serving all six major gateways to Mexico, making it North America's premier rail 
franchise. 
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For further information, contact Raquel Espinoza at 281-350-7771 or respinoza@up.com. 
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www.facebook.com/unionpacific

www.twitter.com/unionpacific
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